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See more of ‘What’s on the Horizon’ by visiting our blog: 

www.horizonschool.ca

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 15: Last swim
March 29: Good Friday
April 1: Easter Monday
April 4: Interviews
April 10: Deadline for 
school survey
April 13-21: Spring 
Break

Read through to the end to see all the fun we had:

★ Swimming
★ Baking
★ Shovelling
★ Bowling
★ Centers
★ MPR

Parent Council and Parent Society 

February 15, 2024 we met as a Parent Society group for the 
AGM.  

★ Casino held Feb. 26, 27 - Thank you!
★ Donation from Grammies Nooks and Crannies - 

earmarked for student Chromebooks.  Thank you!!
★ Next meeting April 25, 2024 at 7:00pm online.

Horizon School
5501-53 Street
Olds, AB
403-556-6310
horizonschool.ca

Survey Link
Please click this link for the CESD parent Survey

http://www.horizonschool.ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnHxfC3znrjGBwUlmK__qhVOtKxrRn_0g9umF2yjJVyb54yw/viewform


Principal’s Message

I can’t believe it is March!!

Swimming is almost over and music therapy as well.  Semester 
2 is well under way and we are planning for Graduation on 
June 14 in the afternoon.

We hope that Spring takes all of the winter bugs away and 
sickness is a thing of the past for a few weeks.  Thank you all 
for your cooperation in keeping your children home when they 
are feeling unwell.  It keeps our staff healthy and able to work 
with your amazing children.

As a first year Principal I will be asking for feedback from all of 
the school community members (parents, staff and possibly 
students).  Please keep your eyes open for a survey as I really 
look forward to the feedback and opportunities to grow as a 
school leader.  Some of you may even receive a phone call 
from my boss!

I am so excited for my first graduation as principal in June.  It is 
one of my favourite days of the year.  All of the students and 
staff have been working so hard to make sure all of the 
requirements for graduation are fulfilled.

Please enjoy all of the lovely weather that I am confident is 
coming in the weeks ahead.  Easter and Spring Break will 
provide some recharge time for students and staff so we can 
focus and finish the school year on an incredible high!

Enjoy all of the pictures to follow!
Coralie Mobley














